
REPORT TO PICKMERE PARISH COUNCIL 
 
2nd June 2020 
 
AGENDA ITEM 9.3 ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 2020  
 
1 Report 

 
1.1 The requirement for an Annual Parish Meeting to be held has been withdrawn for the 

current year because of the current crisis.  Such a meeting is impossible to arrange in 
the context of current Government regulations and advice.  It is therefore proposed 
that consideration of such a topic be postponed until the prospect of holding similar 
events returns. 

 
2 Recommendation 
 
2.1 That consideration of the form and date of the Annual Parish Meeting be deferred 

until such a meeting becomes a possibility. 

 

 

 

 

Jack Steel 
Clerk to Parish Council 


